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May 22, 2015,
City of Portland Planning Commission

To Whom It May Concern:

1 am writing to request your consideration in including my property for a
designation to EX Employment Zoning designation in the current Southeast Quadrant
Plan. I have property located at 1015 SE Woodward as well as property that fronts on
Milwaukie Ave between SE Clinton and SE Woodwatrd.

| feel that including this property would be a benefit to the community and add
continuily in the development of the arca especially in light of the fact that properties
alohg Woodward across the strect have EX proposed zoning under the current {and use
concept plan. It only makes sense to have both sides of Woodwatd with the same zoning

50 as to establish consistency of zoning and creating a commercial corridor. | would
appreciate your review in this matter and consideration of my property for the EX zoning.

Thank you in advance for your kind consideration on the matter.

Sincerely, —
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503-236-4134
1015 SE Woodward St.
Portiand, OR 87202




